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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

Dear colleagues,

The International Motorcycle Conference of the ifz
has been a permanent institution in the world of mo-
torcycle safety for decades. This year, scientific papers
will once again provide the status quo of current safety

research.

The areas of rider, vehicle and environment are the
central pivotal points for this extraordinary network

of motorcycle safety experts.

Let's discuss the latest research results and shape the
future of motorcycle safety together.

We look forward to welcoming you at INTERMOT Co-
logne!

The conference program will be available soon.

Yours sincerely
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